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Paradigm


•  1.	Most	contemporary	naPonal	audiovisual	archives	
in	the	world	today	collect	and	safeguard	mainstream	
audiovisual	heritage.	

•  2.	Ordinary	people,	communiPes,	locals,	as	well	as	
aboriginals	are	neglected	and	under-represented	in	
mainstream	media,	let	alone	in	naPonal	audiovisual	
archives.		

•  3.	As	the	consequences,	the	naPonal	histories	were	
usually	wriWen	only	from	the	official	angle.	



Paradigm	ShiY


•  1.	I	propose	an	alternaPve	audiovisual	archive	with	
which	collects	and	safeguards	film	heritage	of	under-
represented.	

•  2.From	Pme	to	Pme,	I	organize	media	workshops	in	
communiPes	to	help	people	deal	with	their	own	
audio	visual	materials.
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SEAPAVVA	20th	Conference	Training	Workshop	

•  The	workshop	provided	hands	on	experience	in	
cleaning,	transferring,	and	digiPzaPon	of	analogue	
tapes.	Workshop	parPcipants	were	encouraged	to	
bring	samples	from	their	video	collecPon	and	to	have	
hands-on	experience	in	conserving	them.	

•  Mostly,	they	were	home	videos;	they	weren’t	
naPonal	producPons.	

•  The	workshop	was	well	received.




照片














My	professional	background:


•  1.	documentary	filmmaker,	
•  2.	educator,		
•  3.	film	archivist	
	
There	were	three	roles	I	have	to	play.	
SomePmes	there	were	divided	and	split,	but	
aYer	all	when	I	became	older	and	experienced,	
the	three	roles	are	unified	and	became	one.	





•  proposing	a	People’s	AV	Archive	is	an	
embodiment	of	this	unificaPon	which	was	
evolved	from	many	years	of	my	three	aspect	
of	working	experiences.	




	
In	documentary	filmmaking	


•  1.	I	proposed	a	community-based	documentary	
filmmaking,	through	collecPve	effort	the	process	of	
making	a	documentary	together	became	a	learning	
method	for	adults	with	respect	to	the	criPcal	
understanding	of	the	media	-	criPcal	media	literacy.	

•  2.	I	focused	on	the	process	of	making	documentary,	
reflect	on	everyone’s	growth	and	transformaPon,	
not	so	much	on	the	result,	or	the	arPsPc	value	of	the	
film	they	have	made.	This	is	a	paradigm	shiY	in	
documentary	filmmaking.	

	

















The	dilemma	of	community	filmmaker:		
problem	of	alienaPon


•  They	cannot	make	a	living	;	and	decide	not	go	back	
to	the	community	where	they	were	originally	from,	
they,	instead,	decide	to	pursuit	a	career	in	the	
mainstream	commercial	film	industry.	It	is	a	total	
break	away	and	alienaPon	of	the	community-based	
filmmaking.	




Our	Viewpoint	and	SoluPon:	



•  1.	Community-based	documentary	filmmaking	
should	create	a	new	set	of	rules,	with	a	different	
type	of	ideology,	distribute	and	circulate	their	works	
among	themselves.	We	should	help	them	to	deal	
with	their	livelihood.	




Our	Viewpoint	and	SoluPon:	



•  2.	We	proposed	a	system	what	I	called,	“PeWy	
Workshop	Economy,”	filmmaker	is	the	shop	owner,	
freelancer,	so	they	can	support	themselves,	to	help	
people	deal	with	audio	visual	materials;	we	train	this	
type	of	media	person,	and	my	university	served	as	a	
base	for	their	operaPon.	We	even	supply	a	server	
space	for	keeping	community	audio	visual	material.		

•  3.	More	or	less,	this	person	can	be	called	media	
technician.			

	






•  Their	work	starPng	from	taking	photos	and	portraits	
for	families,	making	home	movies,	weddings,	
birthday	parPes,	restore	home	videos	and	transfer	to	
DVDs,	making	documentaries	about	people’s	
intangible	cultural	assets	and	tell	stories	about	
themselves	etc.,	combining	everything	together,	and	
this	family	media	person	is	like	a	family	audio	visual	
doctor,	family	archivist.	

•  Government,	public,	academic	communiPes	pay	liWle	
aWenPon	to,	or	does	not	recognize,	the	importance	
of	these	type	of	works.




MulPple-system	Transferring	Set




Betamax,	VHS,	U-maPc




Scanner	(negaPves,	slides)




16mm	Tele-cine	




8mm	Scanner




Our	Viewpoint	and	SoluPon:	



•  The	archive	is	not	“art	for	art	sake”	type	of	archive,	
instead,	establish	people’s	documentaPon,	the	
image	may	be	very	mundane	and	ordinary,	the	most	
important	thing	is	that	the	conPnuity	and	vivid	
record	of	the	people’s	life.	



Our	Viewpoint	and	SoluPon:	



•  3.	The	service	is	subjected	to	a	minimum	charge	so	
that	the	operaPon	can	be	conPnued.	In	the	process	
of	doing	this,	certain	agreement	and	authorizaPon	
has	to	be	made,	in	exchange	for	media	services,	in	
order	to	build	a	people’s	audiovisual	archive.




Conclusion


•  We	are	experimenPng	the	system	right	now,	in	
collecPng	community	materials,	in	the	long	run,	will	
keep	ordinary	people’s	memory	alive,	and	this	type	
of	alternaPve	audiovisual	archive	would	supply	
balanced	view	in	the	wriPng	of	naPonal	histories	in	
the	future.	

•  Would	contribute	to	the	formaPon	of	subjecPvity	of	
the	people.	




•  Thank	you



